
Hello! I hope you are enjoying your summer. I am very excited to be your child’s first

school teacher and I look forward to an enriching and rewarding year. So many great

things will be happening in our class! Our objectives this year are to help prepare your

child for kindergarten emotionally, socially, and academically in a positive and nurturing

environment.

The first day of school for students will be on Thursday, September 7
th
. I understand that

the first few weeks may be a little hard for your child with this new transition, and there

are a few things you can do to help with this change. It is very important to develop a

routine that works for you and your child. Always say goodbye and communicate to him/her

when you will be back. Reinforce that you support and feel comfortable with him/her being

here.

I am looking forward to working with each child and am excited to be a part of his/her

growth and development. We will be learning many new things and making a lot of new

friends. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have. Let’s

work together to make the upcoming school year full of fun, learning, and personal growth

for your child. I am very excited to see everyone soon and I hope you are looking forward

to a busy and fun year!

Sincerely,

Miss Matteson

Pre-K Teacher

hmatteson@madisoncentralny.org
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